[image: image1.png]



[date]

[name]

[address 1]

[address 2]

Dear [names of parents],

We invite you to join us for Early Catholic Family Life (ECFL)! This is a new program that will connect you with likeminded parents in a welcoming and supportive environment and deepen your relationship with your child. It will also offer you the best in child development and how to teach the Faith to your little one! 

ECFL has been created specifically for families with children ages 0-5 and warmly welcomes new families. Its sessions facilitate parent-child interaction, parent discussion time and children’s learning time. The sessions will begin on ​​​​[date] at [time] and continue each ​​​​ [interval] through ​​​​[date]. Each 2-hour session consists of a parent and child interaction time followed by a parent discussion time, during which the children will be led by trained leaders. 

At ECFL, we believe that a child’s first and most important teachers are his or her parents. Our mission is simple— connect parents with their peers and empower them to raise their children in the Faith. 

We are excited to bring this opportunity to our parish and hope that you will join us! I will follow up with you next week to discuss this exciting opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

[Pastor] 

[ECFL leader]

